
Hello from our Chaplain,
Hi, I am Leigh Ann
Walberg, and I am
one-half of the
chaplain team at
Bickford. I have
served as chaplain
here for 9 years, since
we have opened. I live
in Algonquin with my
husband of 25 years
Tim, my 18 year old
daughter Shayla and
our 4 cats.
When I am not being
chaplain,  I also have
a musical therapist
practice where I work
with older adults, and

I spend 2 days a week
doing music with pre-
schoolers.   My co-
chaplain Mark Wood
and I are available if
you or your family
need something, we
love getting to know
your loved ones on a
weekly basis and look
forward meeting you
when we are able. On
Tuesdays I lead a
ladies bible study and
Mark leads a men's
group, and on Fridays
there is a non-
denminational service
one of us leads each
week. Blessings on
this upcoming holiday
season.
Merry Christmas &
Happy New Year!
Leigh Ann Walberg

Crystal Lake
December 14th Family Holiday Party!

R.S.V.P. by 12/7/17

Wishing you and your family happy holidays!
Fun for the holidays! Smile your on camera...

We sure enjoyed the
fall! Fun outings and
 many activities. We
especially enjoyed
making memories
together!
This month will be
over the top as you
can see  our calendar
is full of holiday fun! 
Crafts, caroling,
parties and exciting
outings!

Please be sure your
loved one has a warm
coat, hat and gloves
as we will be going
out and about. 
Remember you are
always welcome to
join us for activites
and outings. Thank
you to all that came
to our Veteran's event
it was amazing!

Our Trick or Treating
event brought many
smiles and over 150
chidren!

Kess enjoys Jake one
of our therapy dogs
that visits.
Jakes owner Beverly
has been visiting
every week for over a
year, we are so
thankful for her
commitment and kind
heart and sharing her
pup!

December
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December

S M T ST FW

9:30am Simply Fit
10:30am Hymn Singing
1:30pm Bistro Buddies
2:30pm L, R, Center
4pm Checkers
6pm Board Games
with friends

10:30am Checkers
11am St. Eliz Service
1pm Color Create &
Word Search Fun
2pm Cover All Games
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Puzzles

 
 
Schedule may be
subject to change
pending on weather
and interest.

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Service
1pm Walking Club
2:30pm Card Games
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Musical Movie &
Popcorn

10:30am Bingo Games
11:30pm Wii Bowling
2pm Encore Holiday
Music Concert
3pm Snack Social
6pm I Love Lucy
& Popcorn
 

10:30am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Service
1:30pm Paint Creation
3pm Hangman Fun &
Coffee Chat
6pm Puzzles with
friends

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1:30pm Color Fun &
Word Searches
3pm L, R, Center
6pm Board Games
with friends

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:15p Men's Group
1:30pm Trivia Chat
2:30pm Reminisce Fun
6pm Comedy Movie &
Popcorn

     Winter Festival
9:30am Exercise Class
10am Christmas Carol
Sing A Long Fun
1:30pm Holiday
Chronicles & Treats
3pm Puzzles
6pm Yahtzee Game

8:15am Depart for
Christmas Carol Play &
Luncheon (day trip)
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:30pm Reminisce Fun
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Exercise Class
10:30am Depart for
Holiday Luncheon
Party at C.L Park Dist
11am Service
2:30pm Color Create
6pm Dean Martin
 

10:30am Bingo 4 Bucks
1:30pm Board Games
with friends
3pm Magazine
Reminisce & Chat
6pm Holiday Movie &
Popcorn

10:30am Checkers
11am St. Eliz Service
1:30pm Hangman
3pm Cover All Game
& Hot Cocoa
6pm Puzzles with
friends

9:30am Exercise Class
10am Debbie &
Holiday Flute Concert
11am Rosary Circle
2pm Craft Time Fun
4pm Early Dinner
6pm Family & Friends
Bingo Night
 

9:30am Tight N Tone
10am Carolers Visit
10:30am Bingo Bash
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2pm Birthday Party
3pm Reminisce
6pm Movie & Treats

9:30am Getting Fit
10:15am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30pm L,R, Center
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Board Games
with friends

9:15am Beach Ball Fun
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:30am Bingo Blast
1:30pm Trivia Time
2:30pm Reminisce
5:30pm Bickford
Family Holiday Party!
 

9:30am Simply Fit
10am Depart for
Holiday Luncheon
Party at D'Andrea's
11am Service
2pm Word Searches
6pm Disney Movie

10am Magical Fun
Holiday Event
1:30pm Bingo Fun
3pm Coffe & Chat
4pm Puzzles
6pm Holiday Movie &
popcorn

10:30am Walking Club
11am St. Eliz Service
1:30pm Board Games
with friends
3:30pm Checkers
6pm I Love Lucy &
Treats

9:30am Simply Fit
11am Rosary Circle
1pm Secret Santa Fun
2pm Xmas Cookie
Creations & Hot Cocoa
with friends
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Movercise
10:30am Bingo/Treats
1:15pm Men's Group
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Holiday Craft
6:30pm Twas the
Night w/Mrs. Clause

9:30am Getting Fit
10:30am Hymn Sing
1:30pm Music & Mem
2:30pm Color
Creations & Coffee
4pm Checkers
6pm Uno Game

9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:15am Depart for
Dancing Horses &
Luncheon Show
10:30am Bingo Fun
1:30pm Trivia
2:20pm Reminsce
6pm Puzzles

9:30am Tight N Tone
11am Service
1:30pm Walking Club
2:30pm Card Games
4pm Checkers
6pm Painting Fun with
friends

10:30am Bingo for
Candy Canes!
1pm Wii Bowling
2:30pm Board Games
3:30pm Word Searches
& Chat
6pm Holiday Movie 7
Popcorn

10:30pm Checkers
11am St. Eiz Service
1:30pm Board Games
& Chat with friends
3pm Manicures
6pm Dean Martin
Special
 

         Christmas
11am St. Elizabeth
Christmas Service
1:30pm Ho Ho Bingo!
3pm Hot Cocoa & Chat
with friends
6pm The Miracle on
34th Street Movie
 
 
 

9:30am Exercise Class
10:30am Bingo Fun
12:45pm Res. Council
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Trivia Time
3:30pm Coffee & Chat
6pm Puzzles with
friends
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9:15am Seated Soccer
9:45am St. Eliz Serv
10:30am Bingo Time
1pm Quilt Club
2pm Reminisce
4pm Puzzles
6pm I Love Lucy

9:30am Getting Fit
11am Service
1pm Wii Bowling
2pm Yatzhee Game
3:30pm Checkers
6pm Movie & Popcorn

10:30am Bingo Bash
1:30pm Getting Crafty
3pm Board Games
withg friends
4pm Puzzles
6pm Word Searches
with friends
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